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AGENDA ITEM FOR HUTT VALLEY FLOOD
MANAGEMENT SUBCOMMITTEE

At the Community and Infrastructure Services Committee meeting held on
21 February 2011 the Committee resolved the following:

RESOLVED:

Minute No. CIS 110107

“That the Committee:

(i) notes that the Greater Wellington Regional Council has acknowledged that the
flood mapping results are based on limited survey information (74 surveyed
cross sections at 300m intervals). This is acknowledged in the Land
Information Memorandum (LIM) information, and on information data sheets.
The LIM also makes clear that the flood maps can only provide a general guide
to flood extent and depth, and are not an absolute representation of the flood
hazard. Because the survey data is based on 300m intervals, it cannot take
account of local topography; and




(ii) recommends to the Hutt Valley Flood Management Subcommittee that they
undertake a more detailed survey using@ modelling for the topography of
Coast Road, Wainuiomata.” 9

Could you please add this item to the agenda for the next meeting of the Hutt
Valley Flood Management Subcommittee that is to be held on 24 March 2011
at Greater Wellington Regional Council commencing at 4.30 pm.

Members of the public have indicated that they will be attending to support
the recommendation.

Max Shierlaw
Chair
COMMUNITY AND INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES COMMITTEE




